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FISHING FOR TOGUE. 

operated, to ascertain the average gross receipts per mile; when 
such average receipts per mile do not exceed fifteen hundred 
dollars, the tax shall be equal to one-half of one per cent .of the 
gross transportation receipts; when the average receipts per mile 
exceed fifteen hundred dolial's and do not exceed two thoU'sand 
dollars, the tax shall be equal to three-quarters of one per cent 
of the gross receipts; and so on increasing the rate of the tax 
one-quarter of one per cent for each additional five hundred 
dollars of average gross receipts per mile' 'Or fractional part 
thereof, provided that the rate shall in no event exceed four per 
cent. vVhen a railroad lies partly within and partly without 
the state, or is operated as a part of a line or system extending 
beyond the state, the tax shall 'be equal to the same proportion 
of the gross receipts in. the state, as herein provided, and its 
amount shall be determined as follows: the gross transportation 
receipts of such railroad. line or system, as the case may be, 
over its vvhole extent, within and without the state, shall be 
divided by the total number of miles operated to obtain the aver­
age gross receipts per mile, and the gross receipts in the state 
shall be taken to be the average gross receipts per mile, multi­
plied by the number of miles operated within the state.' 

Section 2. This act shall take effect when approved. 

Approved February 20, 1901. 

An Act relatIng to fishing for Togue through the ice. 

Be it enacted by the Senate and House of Representatives in 
Legislature assembled, as follows: 

Section 1. It shall be la wfl1lfor inhabitants of this state when 
fishing through the ice in the day time, during the months of 
February, March and April as now provided by, law, to take, 
catch and have in possession forty pounds of togue instead of 
twenty pounds as now provided by law. 

Section 2. All acts or parts of acts, inconsistent with this act, 
are hereby repealed. 

Section 3. This act shall take effect when approved. 

Approved February 20, 1901. 
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